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Important 
Information

Changes to Housing Benefit Payments over the Christmas Period

Payments of Housing Benefit made by cheque will be paid out a little 
earlier to take account of the Christmas post and the Council office 
closure.

If your normal payment is due on Friday 22nd December payments will 
be released as follows:

■ Cheques - Posted out Monday 18th December 2017

■ Bacs Payments - Released Monday 18th December 2017

If your normal payment is due on Friday 29th December payments will 
be released as follows:

■ Cheques - Posted out Wednesday 20th December 2017

■ Bacs Payments - Released Wednesday 20th December 2017




